
  believe 4100 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  believe 4100 # pisteuo {pist-yoo'-o}; from 4102; to have faith
(in, upon, or with respect to, a person or thing), i.e. credit;
by implication, to entrust (especially one's spiritual well-
being to Christ): -- {believe}(-r), commit (to trust), put in
trust with.[ql

  commit 4100 # pisteuo {pist-yoo'-o}; from 4102; to have faith
(in, upon, or with respect to, a person or thing), i.e. credit;
by implication, to entrust (especially one's spiritual well-
being to Christ): -- believe(-r), {commit} (to trust), put in
trust with.[ql

  in 4100 # pisteuo {pist-yoo'-o}; from 4102; to have faith (in,
upon, or with respect to, a person or thing), i.e. credit; by
implication, to entrust (especially one's spiritual well-being
to Christ): -- believe(-r), commit (to trust), put {in} trust
with.[ql

  lama 2982 # lama {lam-ah'}; or lamma {lam-mah'}; of Hebrew
origin [4100 with prepositional prefix]; lama (i.e. why): --
{lama}.[ql

  put 4100 # pisteuo {pist-yoo'-o}; from 4102; to have faith (in,
 upon, or with respect to, a person or thing), i.e. credit; by
implication, to entrust (especially one's spiritual well-being
to Christ): -- believe(-r), commit (to trust), {put} in trust
with.[ql

  to 4100 # pisteuo {pist-yoo'-o}; from 4102; to have faith (in,
upon, or with respect to, a person or thing), i.e. credit; by
implication, to entrust (especially one's spiritual well-being
to Christ): -- believe(-r), commit ({to} trust), put in trust
with.[ql

  trust 4100 # pisteuo {pist-yoo'-o}; from 4102; to have faith
(in, upon, or with respect to, a person or thing), i.e. credit;
by implication, to entrust (especially one's spiritual well-
being to Christ): -- believe(-r), commit (to trust), put in
{trust} with.[ql

  trust 4100 # pisteuo {pist-yoo'-o}; from 4102; to have faith
(in, upon, or with respect to, a person or thing), i.e. credit;
by implication, to entrust (especially one's spiritual well-
being to Christ): -- believe(-r), commit (to {trust}), put in
trust with.[ql

  with 4100 # pisteuo {pist-yoo'-o}; from 4102; to have faith
(in, upon, or with respect to, a person or thing), i.e. credit;
by implication, to entrust (especially one's spiritual well-
being to Christ): -- believe(-r), commit (to trust), put in
trust {with}.[ql
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